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Hello, 

 

With all do respect I oppose this bill. Why would we make it harder for people to 

vote? This makes no sense at all. How about we work on finding ways to help people 

not hurt them. We need to keep mail in voting. It is our right. We have the right to 

vote. IWhether it is mail in or in person. I do not care what party you are.. changing 

this would be a HUGE mistake. If people are cheating the votes now.. they will cheat 

later, too. 

 

We need to think for ourselves and move forward not backwards.  

 

Thank you 

 


